
April 9, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
It has been wonderful to walk around campus and
watch students getting into a routine. They are
adjusting beautifully. As I’m sure you have, heard we
will be moving to a 5 day week during the week of
April 19. We are slowly moving back to normal!

Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

YEARBOOK - EVERY STUDENT WILL RECEIVE ONE
We are doing something different. Because it has been such a
crazy year, we are planning to give every San Miguel student a
yearbook. We have a generous sponsor who will match
donations, so if you would like to donate, or know a business
that would like to donate, please email
sanmiguelsitepto@gmail.com
We’d also like to thank all of you who sent in photos. The
yearbook is sure to look different than it has in the past!

IMPORTANT MESSAGE THAT WENT OUT LAST WEEK
Hi Distance Learning and Hybrid Families,
The district is in the process of moving to 5 days a week of in-
person instruction.  We hope to be at 5 days a week by later
April.
Some details:

● Students will be masked and 3 feet apart in the
classrooms.

● Students will NOT attend a full day due to the social
distancing requirements for lunch.

● Start and end times will be staggered to help with
social distancing.

● Students will have 2 recess/snack breaks
Distance Learning families should fill out the survey that was
emailed last week to them. If you need the link again, please ask
your Distance Learning teacher for it.
Hybrid families that do NOT want to return to school 5 days a
week and would prefer to move into distance learning for the
remainder of the year (when we return to 5 days a week) need to
Email me by Monday 4/12.. Please know if you switch to Distant
Learning, your child will be assigned a new teacher. If I don't
hear from you, I'll assume you want to be signed up for 5 days a
week.

A NOTE FROM COACH BRE
This week I'm doing a remix of an Animal Style Tabata Workout.
I included just the challenge graphic if you'd like to do it with
your class over zoom or in class. You can do 30 seconds work,
10 seconds rest and then repeat 2x for a quick brain break.
https://youtu.be/qtnldCpWm4A
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Animal Tabata
Last week's challenge winners were-
Karensa Leach, Aniston Lowry

Thank you to Bravo Restoration & Construction
for sponsoring our challenge! Next week we will
have a Smile Orthodontics themed PE full of all
things smiles! Have a great week. Breanne Bush

MASK WEARING ON CAMPUS
All students and staff will be wearing masks
unless they are eating or drinking. Masks need to
be the surgical style. Masks with valves, gaiters,
bandanas, and scarves are not allowed and the

wearer will be provided with an alternate, compliant mask.

UPCOMING DATES
4/14/21 - Lunch distribution
4/19/21 - TK & SDC begin 5 day week (NO COHORT A)
4/21/21 - Kinder-3rd grade begin 5 day week
4/21/21 - Lunch distribution
4/22/21 - 4th - 6th begin 5 day week
4/28/21 - Lunch distribution
6/4/21 - Last day of school

A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Help keep music in our schools! The board positions for
president and treasurer still need to be filled for the Mark West
Education Foundation to continue. Please contact the
Foundation at mwef@mwusd.org if you are interested or have
any questions.

PTO UPDATE
Our LAST PTO meeting of the year will be on Wednesday, May
19th, via zoom! We are looking to fill the President, Vice
President and Secretary roles as our current board members
have already served their 2 years.  Soooo, if you are interested
PLEASE reach out to the PTO! All 3 board members are working
moms and were able to do both, so don’t let work deter you from
being a part of enriching your child’s experience.
nicole@bravorestoration.com
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